
As an endeavor to network with
churches from our area, T.C. Hill,
Emily Young, and Tom Moroniak
joined Pastor Cunningham of the
Manhood Matters Leadership
Institute. The conference was
geared towards building men up
through the Word of God.

Office: 2880 Vision Ct. 

     Aurora, IL 60506
  Phone: 331-256-5220   

Emily Young 
Manager WWTO 

 
Chicago  LaSalle  

#3 DMA in the  US 

Joy in Our Town welcomed Pastor
Marquitta Rodgers from All Nations
Worship Assembly. Pastor Rodgers
spoke on the important topic of 
building a family in a single parent
home while balancing a freshly
started business.  Pastor Rodgers
was able to give a few pointers on
how to balance out being a single
woman raising a teenager in 
today's hectic world.

Taking the Gospel all over the World

Joy in Our Town

“But you will  
receive power 
when the Holy 

Spirit comes on 
you; and you 

will be my wit-
nesses in Jeru-
salem, and in 
all Judea and 

Samaria, and to 
the ends of the 
earth." – Acts 1:8 

Manhood Matters Conference



TBN Russia, hosted by
Pastor Mike, is a success. Pastor
Mike is truly a pro when it comes to
taping segments. Being apart of 
spreading the gospel all 
over the world is an 
awesome privilege. Here at
Aurora we look forward to
TBN Russia every month.

Here in Aurora  we look 
forward to taping TBN Salsa.
The Harts joined us on our 
TBN Salsa set and really 
brought the presence of God
with them. It is always good
when people who have 
different cultural backgrounds
come together with one goal,
and that is to worship the 
Lord. 



Here in Aurora we are so excited for
the shift Joy in Our Town has taken 
on a new look in more than one way.
With the shift there was a need for
new hosts. So word went out 
throughout the area and people 
joined us for our first casting call
for hosts on our local programing.
We had a nice turnout with about 12
people showing up. This gave us
time to sit down with each person
and really get to know them and
set up an actual Joy in Our Town 
segment  so they could get the feel
for how things run. Overall it was a
great experience and we look 
forward to the next leg of the race.

WWTO Aurora  
Casting Call  



Giving to our Community 

Thank You for reading. Here at WWTO-TV Aurora we love to serve the Lord through helping our
surrounding communities. We look forward to what God has in store for. – God Bless!

The Word of God directs us to sow into
good ground. So we look to find 
opportunities to give into people, 
Ministries, or communities. We had an
awesome opportunity to give food and
daycare items to Kingdom Builders

International Worship & Training Center in
Joliet, IL. Some of the items included play
mates, a mini pool, play school car, and tool
Set, as well as food and other items for the
Kingdom Builders food pantry.
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